Prime Minister  Samdech Hun Sen
Office of the Prime Minister
Jok Dimitrov Boulevard
Phnom Penh
KAMBODSCHA




Dear Prime Minister Samdech Hun Sen

I was informed that nine trade unionists have been imprisoned. One of them is Chhim Sithar. They have been charged with incitement or disturbance of social peace. Actually, all they did was making use of their freedom of opinion, freedom of association and freedom of assembly.
Dear Prime Minister, I urgently please you to let them free. They have been arrested because of their work for the trade union, only.
Cambodia has ratified several human rights norms and has to live up to it. All of these rights have to be conceded to Chhim Sithar and her colleagues.
Thank you very much that you worry about your fellow human beings.

With kind regards

